
I am opposed to the HB 381 Stand Your Ground. Stand your ground bills are dangerous and 

threaten public safety by encouraging armed vigilantism. At least 30 people nationwide are 

killed each month as a result of Stand Your Ground laws1, does Ohio really want to continue 

and add to this trend. Do the members of this committee want to further endanger the citizens 

of Ohio? We are currently living in a pandemic, do the members on this committee want to 

continue to make Ohioans life harder? Additionally, studies do not show that the broadening 

self-defense laws will deter crime2. What good will come of this law then? Only further suffering 

and death of Ohioans. 

The idea that a person can kill another person in a public area, instead of walking away from 

danger

Ground encourages the escalation of violence in situations that could otherwise be defused. I 

have a respect for human life, do the members of this committee?  

Thank you for your time.  

Clare Crosh 
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